
GLACIER COUNTY
CUT BANK, MCNTANA

PUBLIC NOTICE
PRELIMINARY BUDGET HEARING

The Board of Glacier County Commissioners have completed 
the Glacier County preliminary proposed budget for the Fiscal 
Year ending June 30, 2020. The preliminary budget is available 
for inspection on the Glacier County website,
www.glaciercountygov.com or a copy will be available for  
inspection in the Clerk & Recorder’s office at 512 East Main, 
Cut Bank, Montana. Any tax payer or resident of the County 
may appear and be heard for or against any part of the budget in 
the Chambers of the Glacier County Commissioners, 512 East 
Main, Glacier County Courthouse, Cut Bank, Montana. The 
preliminary budget hearing will be held on Monday, August 26, 
2019 at 11:00 a.m. and day to day until the final budget is 
adopted by resolution.

Zs/Michael J. DesRosier
Glacier County Commission Chairman
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